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             CONTACT:  Nick Kinsey, 415.554.6978

Thursday, December 6, 2007






     Cell: 415.828.0461

***MEDIA RELEASE ***

Supervisors Daly and Sandoval announce legislation to ensure greater geographical diversity of affordable housing opportunities 

Supervisor Gerardo Sandoval and Supervisor Chris Daly announced today that they will be introducing legislation to allow developers to build affordable housing where it is needed most.  Currently developers must build one hundred percent of any off-site affordable housing units within one mile of the project site.  The proposed legislation will focus 25 percent of the funds for units City-wide.  

“This legislation, in combination with the affordable housing charter amendment put forward by Supervisor Daly will ensure that affordable housing is built in all City neighborhoods,” Supervisor Sandoval said.  “The City has the responsibility to combat gentrification by ensuring that there are affordable housing opportunities in all neighborhoods of our City.  Locations like the Phelan Loop and the Balboa Bart station provide excellent opportunities for housing.”
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